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6th March 2024 
Dear Families, 
 
Choral Speaking – Thursday 7th March 
Children from Classes 3, 4 and 5 will be taking part in the Choral Speaking section of the Scunthorpe Drama Festival 
tomorrow morning. All children will travel by coach together. 
 
This event will take place at the New Life Church, Brumby Wood Lane, Scunthorpe. The section for Class 3 will start 
from 10am and the section for Classes 4 and 5 will start around 10.45am. Please do note, however, that there may be 
delays during the morning. 
 
Should you wish to attend and support your child, there will be a charge of £3 per adult, £2.50 for concessions and £2 
for children under 16 to attend. Payments in cash are accepted. Photographs or videos are not permitted. 
 
If your child is taking part, could you please ensure that they have their school jumper or cardigan with them tomorrow 
and their school tie. Thank you. 
 
Reminder – World Book Day – Friday 8th March 
Our celebration of World Book Day takes place this Friday, 8th March. Children are invited to attend school dressed as 
a character from a favourite book. A range of activities linked to reading and a love of books will take place in school 
on that day. 
 
Please note: children taking part in the individual classes of the Speech and Drama Festival should bring their school 
uniform into school to change into prior to leaving for the Drama Festival. 
 
Reminder – Parents’ Appointments 
If you have not already booked your Parents’ Appointment with your child’s teacher, could you please email the admin 
email address with your preferred times. Full details can be found in my letter of 1st March and we will endeavour to 
send confirmation of appointment times early next week. Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson  


